[bookmark: _GoBack]St. Gregory Parish Council Meeting, November 27, 2018
Members Present:  Fr. Peter, Terry Luckett, Laverne Williams, Tim Hutchins, Ron French, Steve Bagby, Tiphanie Peake
Catherine Spalding, Dennis Roush, Joe Portman Jr, Trish Hart

Members Absent:  Mark Olliges, Ron French 
Meeting opened with a prayer.
Old Business:
· PCAL update from Terry Luckett
· LMPD Classes offered for active shooter training
· Joe Portman Jr. will finish Elizabeth Dawson’s term as At-Large member
· Discernment – our next steps
New Business:
· Someone donated a wood splitter to the St. Gregory Lend a Hand ministry.  Instructions and provisions for use are kept in parish office on file.  
· Terry Luckett, Tim Hutchins and Steve Bagby attended the LMPD Active Shooter Training in Louisville on Nov. 7.  Steve Bagby offered to get a taskforce together to discuss what type of security action plan would best fit St. Gregory.
· Danny Fogle and Laura Binkley along with their family have agreed to chair the Social.
· Finance was present at meeting to go over the Financial Report from the first quarter. 

Committee Reports/ Member Issues
· Administration- handed out Demographic and Statistical Data for St. Gregory Parish for discussion on school safety  and building expansion for school/parish.  Tim Hutchins made recommendations regarding issues to be looked at before additions.
· Formation- participated in the Halloween Family Fun Evening and in stewardship weekend
· Service- Feed America was successfully attended with 525 boxes assembled and distributed and around 85 people who volunteered, Dec 9 is Fiesta Fun Night to celebrate Our Lady of Guadalupe, Welcoming & Hospitality- needed expansion/change (mention of a stewardship committee to link all ministries) 
· Worship- Nothing to report
· School Board- Catherine Spalding reported for the school board.  Discussion from the last school board meeting 11/28- The breakfast with Santa is Dec 1, Christmas school program is Dec 18th, discussion of using Dec 19th as an in school day to make-up for the ice day missed, enrollment is now at 201, Open house is Jan 27 this year due to parents applying for tuition assistance, discussion of applying for additional grant opportunities, discussion to market the script fundraiser and discussion of a future athlete committee
· Pastors report- Will follow up with information regarding statue for front of church
Next parish council meeting will be January 15, 2019 at 7:00 PM. The meeting was adjourned and closed with a prayer. Minutes by: Tammy Manley  
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